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To whom it may concern, 

I have lived in Oregon most of my life and voted by mail for 33 years. If we are truly a 

democratic country, we should WANT to hear everyone’s voice. Voting should be 

EASY and CONVENIENT; allowing us to vote by mail achieves that goal.  I think the 

entire country should be vote by mail instead of in-person.  In-person voting requires 

the ability to be mobile, to have childcare, to have time, and the physical ability to 

wait in long lines.  All of these obstacles should be removed from the process of 

voting. 

 

Please protect Oregonians’ right to vote by mail. 

Thank you, 

A public school teacher 


